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25 March 2022 

  

DIVISION MEMORANDUM 

DM No. 252, s. 2022 

 

CORRIGENDUM TO DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 251, S. 2022, RE: ASSIGNMENT  

OF TESTING CENTER FOR THE ADMINISTRATION OF THE COMPUTER-BASED 

ENGLISH PROFICIENCY TEST 2022 

 

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents 

  Division Chiefs 

 SHIGOs 

 Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads 

 ICT Coordinators 

 Testing Coordinators 

 All Concerned 

 
            

1. With reference to Division Memorandum No. 215, S. 2022 titled Assignment of Testing 

Center for the Administration of the Computer-Based English Proficiency Test 2022, 

please be informed that the examination date for Catanauan National High School 

Testing Center will be moved to March 30, 2022 from its original date due to the conflict of 

schedule of activities in the aforesaid testing center. 

 

2. All other details stated in the previous memorandum shall remain in effect. 

 
 

3. For immediate and widest dissemination and guidance of everyone concerned. 
 

 

ELIAS A. ALICAYA, JR., EdD 
         Assistant Schools Division Superintendent 

             Officer-in-charge 

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent 
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